
Happy May! 

Next month we will be welcoming Jody Paver as our new Family and  

Consumer Science Agent.  We are excited to work with her and see what 

wonderful ideas she has for the future.   

Our programs, groups, and clubs continue to meet, and you can find more  

information on those, and some happenings in the surrounding 

counties in this newsletter.  

As always, contact any extension staff at 606-365-2447 or email us at  

Lincoln.ext@uky.edu. 

Thank you, 
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Lincoln County Extension Homemakers Dates to Remember:  

May 8 – Mountain Crafters Club @ 10 am 

May 10 – Four Corners Club @ 11am 

May 15 – Pieceful Hearts Special Interest Club @ 1 pm 

May 17 – OPI Special Interest Club @ 10 am  

May 18 – Photography Special Interest Club The group will leave the extension office at 

10:30 am and go to Camp Nelson Heritage National Monument in Jessamine County and 

learn about the role Camp Nelson played during the Civil War.  

May 19 – Sassy Stitchers Special Interest Club @ 9 am 

May 24 – Happy Hearts Club @ 10 am Will meet at the Extension Office and will complete 
chairpersons forms. We will then go to Cattleman's to eat together after we finish. 
 
May 25 – County Homemakers Council Meeting @ 1:30 pm 
 
May 29 – Memorial Day – Office will be Closed  

To the left: A photo 

from the Homemakers  

Annual Meeting  

in April. 



Homemaker News: 

 

- Cultural Arts: 21 items were taken to the area. There were 10 Blue Ribbons won. Barbara 

Beany 2, Bev Rob 2, Phyllis Patterson 4 and Wanda Patterson 2.  These will go on to state! 

- International Night was enjoyed by all. The food was great and the speaker, Jerry Zwalin, 

gave a very interesting talk about Switzerland.  Proceeds from this event went to buy 22 quilts 

for the Courageous Kids camp. 

- We have 7 people attending the KEHA meeting in Louisville, KY, on May 8-11. 

-  There will be a Homemakers Tea at 11:30 am on June 2 at Calvary Hill Baptist Church.  

Donations will go to Ovarian cancer.  More details to come later. 

-  Heritage Craft Camp will be held on October 27 & 28 at the Boyle County Extension 

Office.  More details to come later. 

    Looking for a couple of enthusiastic homemakers who enjoy working 
with youth and are skilled in sewing and embroidery! We will be having a 
two-day 4-H day camp to help beginners with these skills. This will be held 
on Tuesday, June 6th and Wednesday, June 7th from 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
Day 1 will include making a simple pillowcase, followed by 2 where they 
will embroider a simple pattern onto their finished pillowcase.  A short 
field trip to the Old Time Fabrics will take place at the beginning of the 
first day where they will be able to choose their material and learn how to 
navigate a fabric store. Lunch, snacks, and drinks will be provided.  

Please e-mail Courtney.brock@uky.edu or danijo@uky.edu if this interests 
you. Our 4-H youth thank you for your support! 
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This Recipe was requested by many members that attended the International Event 










